Dear Parents,

Sometimes a "mini-field trip" can make a language arts, science, or social studies lesson more meaningful. These mini-field trips take advantage of opportunities near, but off the school grounds. The experiences would include trips to the library, perhaps to the Town Hall for a special program as well as nature walks, etc.

Before we can allow your child to leave the school grounds during school hours we must have your permission. In order to save time, we are giving you the opportunity to sign one permission slip to cover these experiences away from the school building. Your child will bring home a note a few days in advance of each planned activity. As with all field trips these min-field trips will be under the supervision of the teacher and have prior approval of the Principal.

If for any reason you prefer that your child not participate in any given experience, you may notify the teacher by a written note.

All field trips requiring transportation will need individually signed permission slips.

Kindly complete the form below and return to your child's teacher.

Sincerely,

Mason Elementary Staff

	•	-									•										
**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**	**

-	
I	GIVE / DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY
CHILD	TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ABOVE
DESCRIBED EDUCATIONAL MINI-FIEL	D TRIP. IT IS MY UNDERSTANDING THAT I CAN
WITHHOLD PERMISSION FOR ANY EX	PERIENCE BY NOTIFYING THE TEACHER.
FURTHERMORE, I WILL HAVE TO GIVE	E INDIVIDUAL PERMISSION FOR ANY FIELD TRIP
REQUIRING TRANSPORTATION.	
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE	DATE